
County Government Center 

455 County Center, 2nd Floor 

Redwood City, CA 94063 

650-363-4161 T 

650-363-1916 F 

planning.smcgov.org  

 

  
  
   

MEMORANDUM  

 

 

 

DATE: December 12, 2017 

TO: Interested Parties 

FROM: Debra Robinson, Zoning Hearing Officer Secretary 

SUBJECT: Cancellation Notice for the December 21, 2017 Zoning Hearing Officer Public Hearing 
 

 
The December 21, 2017 Zoning Hearing Officer Hearing has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for January 4, 2018. Please direct any questions regarding meeting 
dates and times to Debra Robinson, Zoning Hearing Officer Secretary at drobinson@smcgov.org.  
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